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Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

. A$ a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be· compromised by Industry. 

• '· !' 
:f. 

Purchase of timber rightS slated for cutring in the Sound is the best way 
that rest~ ration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad qr worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil, Clearcutting adds insult m injury to a land already 
· stressed by industry neglisence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber. resources will 
. directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
·. worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely. 

fux--\~ ~~ 
<'(ec;ct, 
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November 21, 1991 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insuit to injury to a land already 
Stres<Prl bn ;nduorr}' neo-li!>Pnre onrl abuse ................. J .... ........ - o--o---- _.__ ....... · 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber. resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 
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' Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Tesch 
P.O. Box649 
Whittier, AK 99697 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Tesch: 

April2, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of AgricuHure, and Interior 
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D.s-pt. c.f Envi1\:..nmE-rrt31 Cc.·nverst..ah::.n 
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A·=.. a. ~~·,::.mm'i?roal fish~nnan in PrK'i? 'irl111ia.m Sound, I'm h:•(•k f•)f a strong.s1ga 
fr0m you that the envir~~nm..;,.ntal q~ality of tht?- S()l.mcl ~rli11 no 1\)ng..:,.r be 
c:r,::.rnprc..rr1ised by I Industry, , f;'NS 1s like nc:. oth>2-r place in the 'v·Torld and 
needs t1.) b.:- prot.i··:t.E-d for future ·~ener~tions v.) t?-n,ov a.s I ll3\1E> civer tile past 

I - t....i I I ~ -

")C \r;::.a--s 
- .. } 'I'...., ! 

F'ur~ha.se of timb..;,.:r rights sl;::,t~cl for' •.:u.t.ting in tlH so unci i-:~ thE> best -r.l·lC.t;l t113.t 
rE-storation ;:m(! ~nhan.cE>ment can b€- addressed C1E-arc.utting is presently 

' ' I 

Pror:>osH! fr\)tn near Cord(Y-l3 V.JE>stwa.rd tr.) \,laldE>z ~l!.~nn. This •Jt>atc.;uttin~ .r- I ' !,_1 

pos.:-s -:.E>riou.s envH-on:m~ntal threats pc,G-ntiallv as tas or 'N.::)rs..;,. than t11..;,. 
- ' 
spill •)f Ex::{c'n, \,laldr?z cdl. Cl.;oarc:utting ~.dds insult to hlJU.ry to a. land already 
stresse-(j l)y 1nc!ustr-1·T neq·11Q~nc-e and abuse , 

I t_l ,_. 

Evs-ry .jollar sp~nt in direct. a(qui::.!tion of tlmb~r resour·~es wilf dir.;::>ct1y c.tld 
tll;?, S•)Und's ability 'to cont.itiue re(ovs-nng fr0m the ·v.,orst 011. spill in' om-

,, n~tion·::. history. · 

' ' 

Pleas~ make such restitut~on you:r top p:rio:rity _ 

•, ' 

Yours trul-.:l 
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1,'-

Rvb-2-rt H. \~l1dmann, 
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A I R ~ . I car oste-r. ,_omtmsstone~ 
Alaska D.;.pt. oi Fish and Game 

Dear Mr. Rosier I 

• • • • I • ~- ...., 

.".:;a commer·~tal iis!1erman in Pnce 1,"lilliam :::ounc!, I'm loot i<>r a strong stgn 
irom ;.u:-u that tiE• o;>nvironmental quality <:·i Uw :;oun•:! 'Nil! no longo;>r t·e 
·:omr·r·)m;~ed bv ln•:!ustr,i. PWS is lit-e no otll'i'r place in th;;. 'NC·rld <H1d 

' I : • 

n<?<?Js to \)e prot<?d~·d j,;.r iuture generations to enjoy a:; I !lave .wer rJ1e past 
25 y~ars. \ 

I:·rc·~·,.>:~s-d fn)nl !ls-ar t.:ordo'"~r::;_ T\1·l-?:3t.T,~.,r.:.rd to ~._l:::tld-s-2 .. l!. .. rnl. Thi::: cl'2:::trcut.t:!l~2: - -
r.,",c<>C ~At'i <'•1 j•O A!)Vit'o',C. •·rlA!] t oj tllJ'A·ots. f'.o'ot.:.n tj· ~~ lj>r .,.,,. <-,.,t'0 f'•f ,_,,;,··,J··:;:. t11·on tJl;o. .!:·--·-·--·---· ...... •-.-- ·-----·.l ...... <.\., -... (.l l., ...... _________ 'J.....J~ •• _ ....... ,, . ., ........ u .. - '-' 

op1ll •)i Exxon llalc!ez oil. r~learcutting a.dds in:;ult to injury t1.) a !and aJr"'ady 
stress&•:! lw mdustrv negligence and abuse. 

- ' • '.J ':-' 

~':/~!-.:..' .. dollar SDent in dir~(:t. acctuisition·of t1rn1)8-f re::(:urce.s ~ .. ~.till direo:;tl~.r aid 
th;;- ::.~und's ability to •X·ntf

1

nu" recovering irom l!J.e V·!Orst oil spill in OU~ 
--a'i",n·~ lli·'t·>r'' L.1. 1_. \. ....J ... Q- •• v ,' . 

1 

make such restirtion your top priority. 

-!i 95 OJJ ::.om.J jos.;. Rd. 
:v•:{U~l, CA 95073 

I Yours truly 



r:a.n Rostoi'r. Commtssion"'r 
Alaska D'"pt. of Fish and Game 

D.;,ar lvlr. Rosier 

As a commercta.l fisllerman m Price William Sound .. I'm lo·:·!: i•:-r a :3crong :::tg!l 
irom y0u chat t11e en,Jironmental quality oi tile souwi will :10 longer t·e 
.;.:)mpr•)ml~ed bv Industr'!. VNS is like no ot11er ola·:e in t11e ,,,,~.:·r!d :~.nd .. . . .. 
nt:-~(ls to 1).;. pr()~:.;;.ct~.::i·for futur~ gene-rations to €-nio;.r a·; I 11a··l~ <.•\?er r.11e pa:;r:. 
25 ~r~ars. 

})rcpo~:ed fr·::.m !"lear C·:Jrdova -.:.!.festv-.Tar.-:i to \/:3J(i~: .. !!.,rn1. Tl11s ·-::1.:;-·:~r..:u~tl!lg 

pc·ses ':'?rious envircnmental t11reats potentially as bas •:or v-r·x~:;:, than the 
splll •)f Exxon Valde:: oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to :3. l:md already 
;tresse·j by mdustr;• negligence and abuse. 

i!vt'rv do liar Si:•ent in direct a..:quisition •Jf' timber resources •,vill directlv aid . . . 
the Sound's ability to .:-:>ntinu.;. recovering from the v;orst oil spill in our 
nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

.;195 Gkl :and jose Rd. 
::~qu-21. c .. ~~. 9507 2· 

Yours truly 



-..... -·- .. 

DRAFTED BY: ----.,.- -,---......,. 
Reviewed By: j}jL- sj-,.,?-/ f ,_. 

' I Approved By: ____ _ 



Exxon Valdez Oil Spill· Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Robert H. Widmann 
4195 Old Sand Jose Rd. 
Soquel, CA 95073 

Dear Mr. Widmann: 

February 21, 1992 

A copy of your letter to Mr. Carl Rosier of the Alaska Department of Fish and 
Game has been forwarded to me for my comment. Thank you for your 
suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe are most important 
for the Trustee Council to implement following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. 

As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and interest groups also 
advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an important part of the 
restoration process. Your comments, along with those received from other 
members of the public, will be carefully considered as the Trustee Council and 
the Restoration Team make decisions about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~J1hhrM)' 
· Dave Gibbons, PhD w-

Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Unned States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 
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i Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel. 

November 21, 1991 

As a commercial fisherman ir;, Prince \Y/illiam Sound, I'1n loo_king for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber 'fights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environn~ental thr•:ats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcntdng adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligenc:, and abuse. 

Every dollar sper;t in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's abilitjr to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in o;ur nation's history. 



-..... -·- .. 

DRAFTED BY: ----.,.- -,---......,. 
Reviewed By: j}jL- sj-,.,?-/ f ,_. 

' I Approved By: ____ _ 



Dan L. Lee 
Box 1501 

Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

February 21, 1992 

Cordova, AK 99574 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

?:::/!!!:::!~ 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 
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Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking fcir a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 
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FEB 14 1992 

DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

November 21, 1991 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 

strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the bes t way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. C learcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 

stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 

(JJ 
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Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

David Bently 
Box 672 
Cordova,AJ< 99574 

Dear Mr. Bentley: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~K~ 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
UnHed States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of AgricuHure, and Interior 



Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, ~ (J, ~ 
6cJY 711" 
~~/!K_f 

<715'7o!/ 
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Peter A. Blake 
Box 718 

Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907} 278-8012 Fax: (907} 278-7176 

February.21, 1992 

Cordova, AI< 99574 

Dear Mr. Blake: 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware; a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. H you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~)/JbO){L)/f 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Untled States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of AgricuHure, and Interior 
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November 21, 1991 

'· ·t •E 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 

longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This dearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by indusLry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 

/) .4£7 (/?~ /._,/) 
/~~ ~-C:U:-.; 

No RETVttl ~00~ S 
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Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Jeffrey D. Phillips 
P.O. Box 1565 
Cordova, AK 99574 

Dear Mr. Phillips: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 

· about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~.b!.::lt 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental ConseJVation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 



November 21, 1991 
E 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

• I .. ... 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcuttin.g adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, , 

Ytf/V 4 f), (}'A~ f 
P.o. Box 15~5 
CoR.oov P., ~K ~ if.S'l"' 
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Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

February 21, 1992 

Paul R. Saunders 
C/0 Cordova District Fishermen United 
P.O. Box939 
Cordova, AK 99574 

Dear Mr. Saunders: 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~b~::1tr 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agriculture, and Interior 
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-::De.c. \ l , 1991 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
srrong sign from you that the environmental qualiry of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 

\) -~ ~. cyY'jefl~ f 
(/"' 8oy, 1~"\ 

C.btOO\IA, A K 'R.5'l~ 
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Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907} 278-8012 Fax: (907} 278-7176 

James G. McCune 
Box 1034 
Cordova, AK 99574 .. 
Dear Mr. McCune: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

cc: Trustee Council 

Sincerely yours, 

1Jwe_)jbh~~. 
Dave Gibbons, PhD ~ 
Interim Administrative Director 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of AgricuHure, and Interior 
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November 21 ;'•. 1991 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

fl7cCR A CJ< Eft 
Bo~ &f'l o Sot, Ll~ 
CoftOo'-JA , AK '11.5'1 ~ 



DATE 
DRAFTED BY: 
Reviewed By: -t,..-!c.,...,5i;::,.Vz.-.,..,...,.1'~mre and Federal Trustees Council 

I I 

Approved By: . for Oil Spill Restoration 

Carl Rosier, Commissioner 
Alaska Department ofFish and Game 
PO Box 3-2000 
Juneau, AK 99802 
(907) 465-4100 
FAX: 465-2332 

John Sandor, Commissioner 
Department of Environmental Conservation 
PO BoxO 
Juneau, AK 99811 
(907) 465-2600 
FAX: 465-5070 

CurtMcVee 
Department of rhe Interior 
Office of the Secretary 
1689 C Street, Suite 100 
Anchorage, AK 99501-5151 
(907) 271-5011 
FAX: 271-4102 

Mike Barton, Regional Director 
USDA Forest Service 
PO Box 21628 
Juneau, AK 99802 
(907) 586-8863 
FAX: 586-7840 

Charles Cole, Attorney General 
State of Alaska 
Department of Law 

Steve Pennoyer, Regional Director 
NMFS,NOAA 

PO BoxK 
Juneau, AK 99811 
(907) 465-3600 
FAX: 463-5295 

PO Box21668 
Juneau,AK 99802-1668 
(907) 586-7221 
FAX: 586-7131 

AI Ewing 
Environmental Protection Agency 
222 W. 7th Avenue, #19 
Anchorage, AK 99513 
(907) 271-5083 
FAX: 271-3424 

,:· .;. 

.J . 
' .. 



Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 9950.1 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. McCracken 
Box 940 
506 4th St. 
Cordova, AI< 99574 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. McCracken: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

cc: Trustee Council 

Sincerely yours, 

~JJibbj· 
Dave Gibbons, PhD G 
Interim Administrative Director 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Unned States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 



··.,:r-"' 

Dear Trustee, , .. ,.,. 

I 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I have 
fished these waters: for the past 15 years. I am asking you 
to strongly consider the purchase of timber rights to areas 
in the Sound scheduled for clearcutting. Clearcutting could 
eventually denude the area between Cordova and Valdez arm. 
The environmental threat posed by this cutting is awesome. 
Effects could outweigh those of the Exxon Valdez oil spill. 
Many can hardly believe that this clearcutting would be 
allowed in an area already assaulted by the spill. 

I 
I 

Please be sensible. This would be a much needed step in 
aiding the Sounds ability to continue recovering from the 
spill. Spend every\dollar possible on the direct aquisition 
of timber resources~ 

""""'[)o--' Cl 
Craig 0. MatkJ. 
P.O. Box 15244 
Homer, AK 99603 

I 

~rtce#~ 

I 

.) 10') 

. - " . 
-.. ;·,;.;, 
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ET Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Craig 0. Matkin 
P.O. Box 15244 
Homer, AK 99603 

Dear Mr. Matkin: 

February 21,1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 

· about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

i:YJJib~· 
Dave Gibbons, PhD~ 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricu"ure, and Interior 
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• i 
Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

; 

1 r • .• 
1..,:: ; 

; -:~ ~--. 
·,, , __ ._ 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince Wiliiam Sound, I'm looking for a 
I 

strong sign frqm you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 

longer be coni promised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutring in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcurring is presently 
proposed from near Cordova west\vard to Valdez Arm. This clearcurring 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 

of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 

suessed by i
1
hdusrry negligence and abuse. 

I 
Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 

directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil i pill in our nation's history. 

make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 

~:a;: M1 Toni I Bocci 
~ POBox 1023 

! r;.;L:s Cordova AJ< 9957+1023 



DATE 



Toni I Bocci 
Box 1023 

Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

February 21,1992 

Cordova, AK 99574-1023 

Dear Ms. Bocci: 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

??:!!:dt 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
,,_ ..... _ _. ..... _,.. __ . r---!------.o-t ,.,._ .. _ _., __ ,. ----- l.t-• • ,..... ___ _.._,. .... ...+.., -4 A-ft....,,M,, .. ,. ~PV'II l ... t ...... : ..... 



~--- - ·- H MAX WIESE FISH CO 

i . •i 
I 
f 

i 
Dear Trustees/Govcmor Hickel 

9874243667 P.at 

f'll"'" 

November 21, 199.L 
1 •. _ 

As a ccm.tnercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong :;ign fropi you rh11t the environmental quality of 1:he Sound will.no 
longer br~ com~romised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward ro Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valqez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 

.. - "stresSeaDy" fn'dusiry neg1igmce ·and abuse. .. . 

Every pollar spent in cllrect acquisition of timber resources will 
directly ai~ the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil ~pill in our nations histery. 

i 
I 

Pleas~ make such restitution your top priority. 

I 
i 

1::::0. I 
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Max Wiese 
Box 1708 

Exxon Valdez Oil Spill· Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchomge, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

February 21, 1992 

Cordova, AK 99574 

Dear Mr. Wiese: 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

?.:b::::lr 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 
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~I 
I 

I 
' i 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 
r 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince \X'illiam Sound, I'm looking for a 
st,L?ng~n from you that the environmental qualiry of the Sound will no 
longer be coni promised by Industry. 

' 
r 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoratio:n and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed frorii near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This~~}~ 
goses ·~~~~UWJllliiW.i,POtentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcuning adds insult to injury to a land already 

I ~:»lfl.~~. :e~..,...~·~"tt:·~•-... 

stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 
' 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly ai<;l the Sound's•abiliry to continue recovering from the 
worst oil ~pill in our nation's history. 

' 
I 

Pleasd make such restitution your top priority. 
-I _, 

I Sincerely, 
/ 
I 

® 
DICK FEENSTRA 

· FN SPECULATOR 
P.O. BOX 1711 
VALDE:Z, AK 99686 
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RrU Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 

645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Dick Feenstra 
F/V Speculator 
P.O. Box 1711 
Valdez, AK 99686 

Dear Mr. Feenstra: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 

· considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

'!:: Glli~~~l t 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Unijed States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of AgricuHure, and Interior 
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~ 
Dear Trus~ees/Governor Hickel 

I 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
suong sign from you that che environmemal quaiiry of che Sound will no 
longer be tom promised by Industry. 

! 
I 

Purchase of rimber righcs slared for cutting in che Sound is the best way 
that resror1arion and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcurring is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward ro Valdez Arm. This clearcurting 
poses serious environmental rhreats poremially as bad or worse chan me spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcurring adds insult ro injury ro a land already 

I 

suessed by industry negligence and abuse. 
I 

Every dollar spem in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
direcrly aid me Sound's ability ro cominue recovering from the 
worstioil spill in our nation's history. 

I . 

Please make such restimtion your rop priority. 

Sincerely, 



DATE 
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Exxon Valdez Oil Spiii·Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: {907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Zack Dougherty 
Box 1034 
Cordova,AJ< 99574 

Dear Mr. Dougherty: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~$bbnwf' 
Dave Gibbons, PhD ~ 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Unfted States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 



Wi • •• • I 

! 
I 

Dear Permitholdlr: f):~ U}~ 
Prince William Sound and its ability to provide you a livelihood lies in immediate 

jeopardy. Since the close of the 1991 season, Exxon has sett!,:d with the State and Federal 
governments for'substantially less than had originally been hoped. Although direct settle­
ment with fishermen has yet to be resolved, rhree State and tl1ree Federal rrustees are 
engaged in the initial stages of deciding where the billion dollar settlement will be spent. 
Of course. man)! bureaucrats are emerging with rheir palms out. 

I 

What mis has to do wim you is the following: Nearly the entire eastern porrion of 
Prince \X'illiam Sound is proposed to be clearcut to the srump. This acr will send a 

' shudder across the water that will echo into the depths of your fishhold. 
' 

Logging poses severe mreats to Prince \XIilliam Sound fishery resources and habitat. 
Preservation of wild salmon habitat is a viral issue to us as it figures so importantly in the 

Alaska Depar~ment of Fish and Game's fishery management strategy. 
! 
' This is your chance to voice your appeal mat Oil Spill Restoration funds be spent 

on rimber buyback. At rhis moment, me groundwork is being laid for rimber 
harvest along Eyak River and Fish Bay in Port Fidalgo to be cut as soon as 
weather allows. Imagine a continuous clearcut from Cordova to Valdez 
Arm. Future runs of salmon will not rerum unscathed. Please photo­
copy the enclosed letter, or better, draft your own. Address ir to me 
seven 

1 

ts listed on the reverse side and urge their immediare 
acnon. 

Enjoy Your Winter, 

for the CDFU Board 

& Mrs. oavid Newson t1r. -
13717 N.E. 87th St. 

Redmond, WA 9805'2 

f 
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Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Mr. & Mrs. David Newson 
13717 N.E. 87th St. 
Redmond, WA 98052 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Newson: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

lt:Gt!!:::Jt 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection.Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 
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c · \m~",:;t~~·iD~ , ·'·'""""''"""" 
November 21, 1991 

I 

I 
Dear Truste~s/Governor Hickel 

I 

A:; a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be co!npromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutring in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova wesrward to Valdez Arm. This clearcurting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcurting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed byj industry negligence and abuse. 

1. 

Every Clollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 

I 

worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Sincerely, 

_/'];.·)/'1.%t' ?Jtt¥ 

Cr:vnerGd' j05h<A' 
r·! c ;_ o r: 1 f/ 



DRAFTED BY: __ 
Reviewed By: pt.c:_ ~ .._ -::r /72--
Approved By:__ 7 
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Simon Molodih 
P.O. Box95 

Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

February 21, 1992 

Mt. Angel, OR 97362 

Dear Mr. Molidih: 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

--------------------------------------Sincerely-yours,--

~;Jrb~/f 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 
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.. ' :'"'3 

November 21., 19.9.1 _ 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, J 
~·~ 
Ill lf7? f 
~/ 1'/~71 



- \ \ 
AJJ Exxon Valdez Oil Spill· Restoration Team 

645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Curtiss Sauer 
Box 1973 
Cordova,AJ< 99574 

Dear Mr. Sauer: 

February 21,1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~!!:lt 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
UnHed States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and lnlerior 



RECEIVED 

JAN 10. 1q9/ 
A.O.E.C 

,..,...MIISIONER I s OFFICE 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

November 21, 1991 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 
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DEC 3 0 19~r 
A.D.E.C 

CX>MMIISIONER' S OFFICE 
November-2•1 ·1991, . _., .-. J\ .. . · ..... 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

't ;;u._::·:-~:~~!: ;;<:-~.;~·:c::L 

r::..:";~rHSTFdrnVE r:r:GG:-::= 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

)'::);'/. !ft,r~ 
-s1P1e~ L. /11'/MN!} 

/3 {))C I;;. '-f I 
Co rdtJ vc;

1 
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Copper River Fishermen's Cooperative 
900 Fourth Avenue 
Suite 3650 
Seattle, WA 98164 
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64t ':91" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 · 
Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176· 

James L. Mykland 
Box 1241 
Cordova, AK 99574 

Dear Mr. Mykland: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

?;')E~;~ 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Unned States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of AgricuHure, and Interior 
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December 24, 1991 

Dear John, 

You can help save the salmon resource oi Prince William 
Sound! I would like to urge you, as a member or the Federal 
Trustees Council £or Oil Spill Restoration, to consider 
using these £unds £or timber buyback. 

As a resident o£ the Puget Sound area I have seen what 
uncontrolled logging practices have done to salmon habitat. 
The short term gains from logging these areas cannot begin 
to o££set the lang term damage that will be done to the 
salmon resource. 

' '- ~ .. 

As a commercial fisherman I spend my summers living and 
working in this beauti£ul area. I would urge you to use your 
in£1uence in a way that could potentially be more 
bene£icial to the Sound than anything else in restoring its 
health and maintaining its salmon resources. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Manning 
P.O. Box 1664 
Cordova, Ak. 99574 

i"iECEIVEll 

DEC 3 0 1991 
A.O.E.C 

OOMMIISIONER' S OFFICE 



.· 

----- -~·---..,------ ~-·-·---------

December 24, 19~11 

Dt=>ar Carl, 

You can help save 1the salmon resource of PrincP W1lliam 
Sound! I would l1~e to urqe you, as a member or the FPderal 

I 
Trustees Council for Oil Spill Restoration, to consider 
usinq these ftlndslfor timber buyback. 

As a resident. of t.he Puqet Sound Clrea T h<.=JVP. ~;ppn what. 
uncantrc.ll~c: logq~nq practices have donP to s;1:.mon habi.tat. 
The- short tf;·r·m ga.:!-ns from loqqinq thP.sP t:-lrPa!.:: t:anno1. brq_i n 

to offs~t thE· lan~ term damaqe that will be don8 to the 
salmon resource. 1 . 

As a commercial f~sherman I spend my st1mmers livinq anrl 
vorkinq in thir=: bE-auti:ful area. I would urqe yo11 to use your 
influ~nce 1n a wa~ th11t could potPntially be mnre 
benefic~al to ~heiSotind than anyth~nq else in restoring its 
hPalth anct mninta!ninq its salmon resourc~s. 

Sinc&r€-ly, 

' ! 
1/. 
,.._~ 

K•n l1nnn1nq 
P. 0. Box 1 hf,•l 
Cordov:a. Ak. '-!G~7·:l - i 
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Rr Exxon Valdez Oil Spill ·Restoration Team 

645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Ken Manning 
P.O. Box 1664 
Cordova, AK 99574 

Dear Mr. Manning: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

?!:GJ/:~~Lta 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Untled States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 



G. W. EVANS 
1815 MT. BAKER HWY. 
P<ft!NGHAM,WA !8226 

·~·\' 

• 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

!'5 '(. !) 

'I '_,:., 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutting adds insult. to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's.hisrory. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 

Sincerely, 

J~UJ.£......_ .. -
tPuJJ . .:r~ 



Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

G. W. Evans 
1815 Mt. Baker Hwy. 
Bellingham, WA 98226 

Dear Mr. Evans: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team inake decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~)J}Jbw/fj 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
Unijed States: Environmental Protection Aoencv. NOAA. Departments of AoricuHure. and Interior 



.. 
/5/. {) 

.·. , . '•::~.~,,~ L 
' .- .-- ,_, 

Dear Trustees/Govern_or Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 
strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the best way 
that restoration and enhancement can be addressed. Clearcutting is presently 
proposed from near Cordova westward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oil. Clearcutring adds insult to injury to a land already 
stressed by industry negligence and abuse. 

·Every dollar spent in direct acquisition of timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to continue recovering from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your top priority. 
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U Exxon Valdez Oil Spill ·Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

William E. Crump 
Box2417 
Bellingham, WA 98227 

Dear Mr. Crump: 

February 21, 1992 

Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Trustee Council to implement following the 
Exxon Valdez oil spill. As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and 
interest groups also advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an 
important part of the restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, 
along with those received from other members of the public, will be carefully 
considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions 
about the overall restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

:BU<e_ 46htMA · 
Dave Gibbons, PhD~ 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources. and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 



FROM PAUL L. SWARTZBART PHONE NO. 907 424 3421 

I. 

' ,• ,_' ( r .~,.. .. 
~ •• '' I (: l ·. ' '•' 

November 21, 1,~1 ~ 

Dear Trustees/Governor Hickel 

As a commercial fisherman in Prince William Sound, I'm looking for a 

strong sign from you that the environmental quality of the Sound will no 
longer be compromised by Industry. 

Purchase of timber rights slated for cutting in the Sound is the be.st way 
that restoration and enham:ement cat1 be addressed. Clearcuning is presently 
proposed from near Cordova wesrward to Valdez Arm. This clearcutting 
poses serious environmental threats potentially as bad or worse than the spill 
of Exxon Valdez oiL Clearcutting adds i11sult to injury to a land already 

stressed-by industry negligence and abuse. .. ---. ----·- . _ ~--- _ 

Every dollar spent in direct acquisition vf timber resources will 
directly aid the Sound's ability to conrit1ue recovcri11g from the 
worst oil spill in our nation's history. 

Please make such restitution your lop priority. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Swartzburi 
Box 23.~ 
Cordov" !; '-·· "-~···' """74 fO.;-, ,-•. , , .... ~ ... ..., ~'~w 



DATE 
DRAFTED BY: -,...---·-.....,.. 
Reviewed By: /J/L- 5'/t-?/7"-

~ ; 

Approved By:-----



-;---

. J. 

~ Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

Paul L. Swartzbart 
Box 233 
Cordova,AJC 99574 

Dear Mr. Swartzbart: 

February 21, 1992 

Your letter to to the Trustee Council has been forwarded to me for comment. 
Thank you for your suggestions regarding the restoration projects you believe 
are most important for the Council to implement following the Exxon Valdez 
oil spill. 

As you may be aware, a number of other citizens and interest groups also 
advocate acquisition of habitat or timber rights as an important part of the 
restoration process. Your comments and suggestions, along with those 
received from other members of the public, will be carefully considered as the 
Trustee Council and the Restoration Team make decisions about the overall 
restoration program. 

We very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

I:::!::::!~ 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
UnHed States: Environmental Protection Aaencv. NOAA. Deoartments of Agricunure, and Interior 



Prince William Sound Conservation Alliance 

···F A X 

Curt McVee, U. S. Department of the Interior 

Mike Barton, U. S. Forest Service 

P.O. Box 1697 
Valdez. AK 99686 

(907) 835-2799 
Fax (907) 835-5395 

0 N L Y··· 

Steve Pennoyer, National Oceanographic and Atmospheric Administration 

John Sandor, Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 

Carl Rosier, Alaska Department of Fish and Game 

Charles E. Cole. Alaska Attorney GenNa! 

AI Ewing. U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

RE: Public Participation in the Restoration Process 

Dear Trustee Council Members: 

My letter of October 15, 1 991 to the Trustee Qouncil requesting information on public 
participation in the restoration process and indicating our desire to participate was answered 
by three of the Council Members. In these responses Information and direct panicipation was 
put off to a later date, mainly when the money was to come in. I feel that having to read about 
your December 5, 1991 meeting In the paper with only a few days notice falls short of 
meaningful public participation especially when a request from us to participate was made. I 

· hope that in· the future more lead time and direct communication with interested parties will 
be available. 

I also wish to express our support to the issues and suggestions presented in the letter from 
The Alaska Center for the Environment and The Sierra Club, Alaska Field Office dated 
December 3, 1991. 

A representative of the Prince William Sound Conservation Alliance will be attending the 
December 5th meeting (weather permitting). 

Thank You for the time and effort you are. an putting into this and we took forward to iiuf""' 
future involvement. 

Sincerely, 

David P. Janka 
Executive Director 

JS.I.I) 





David Janka 

Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907) 278-8012 Fax: (907) 278-7176 

February 21, 1992 

Prince William Sound Conservation Alliance 
P.O. Box 1697 
Valdez, AI< 99686 

Dear Mr. Janka: 

A copy of your letter to the Trustee Council regarding the December 5, 1991 
Council meeting has been forwarded to me. Thank you for your suggestions 
regarding development of public participation policies for restoration projects 
following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. 

I hope that you have found public notice adequate for subsequent Trustee 
Council meetings. As I am sure you are aware, at all subsequent Trustee 
Council meetings there has been a public comment period which was 
teleconferenced to the communities in the spill affected area, as well as to 
Juneau and Fairbanks. The Valdez site is the Legislative Information Office 
located at Rm 13 in the State Court and Office Building, 213 N. Meals Ave. In 
addition, by contacting the Oil Spill Public Information Center at 800/478-
7745, you can be added to a mailing list to receive advance notification of all 
Trustee Council meetings. 

Your comments, along with those received from other members of the 
public, will be carefully considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration 
Team make decisions about establishment of the Public Advisory Group and 
other elements of a public involvement program. 

I very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

~e~ 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricutture, and Interior 



. Northern Alaska Environmental Center. 

T•>: curt McVee 
rm: David van den Berg 
R·~= oil Spill Restoration Process 

o~ar curt, 

218 DRIVEWAY 
FAIRBANKS, Ali\SXA 99701 

(907) 452·5021 

Th~ Memorandum of Agreement and The Consent Decree betweE·n 
the united States and the Sta~e of Alaska recogni~a the 
importance ot public participation in the Trustee procesF 
T() ensure that those affected by tlle oil spill and those .· 
Cllncernad with the settlement mqnies 1. expenditure will hav<} 
a voice, the MOA and the CD require that "procedures 
providing for meanin9ful public participation in tn., injur:y 
a1-1sess111ent and restoration process•• be established. To be::-:t 
empower the publie, the MOA and co further require that 1111 
a(lvisory oounoil and an "organi:i!iational structllre for 
dndsion makin9" be established; 

W<~ underetand that the Trustees have held meetin,,;.,.--·,.,ith 
s\gnificantly less than full public input•·to discu~s the 
organizational structure and role of the public advisory 
group. It is a ~~otartlin<;r slap in the faca that the public 
should be exclu~ed from the process of establishinq a 
meaningful public prooessl Already, with such neglect f<•r. 
public participation, it is easy to i111a9ine that the 
T•·ustees do not value public input. 

111 the future, we urge tb~t you provide plentiful advance . 
nntice ot 11\eetinqs and state clearly that full, meaningful 

--------pttol-tc-partlcipat:l:on-or-publ-ic-us~lmony-oppol'tunities-w-l-1-1---------
. ~ available. In this vein, we also urqe that you provide 

a<!aquate opportunities for public participation at today'g 
mnetinq (December !!, 1991) and defer any decisions until the 
public has had an adequate and fair opportunity to 
participat,. 

wa request that you release in draft form for public tevlew 
and comJIIent. the proposed organizational structure. 

Finally, we wish to incorporate by referenee the excellent 
ai'd timely suqqestiona of the Alaska Center tor the 
Environment, •· -· · ·-- · · · 

v~v4? 
D~v1d van den Berg 

ax~ S'di.- 78 D 
.~--· 

. ft ·. -
\, J printed on recy~ied paper 
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cc: ~ Mike Barton 
steve Pennoyer 
John Sandor 
Carl Roder 
Charl•s Cole 
Al ~ing-

t!.Xt:;onuttu 



Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Team 
645 "G" Street, Anchorage, AK 99501 

Phone: (907} 278-8012 Fax: (907} 278-7176 

February 21, 1992 

David van den Berg 
Northern Alaska Environmental Center 
218 Driveway 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 

Dear Mr. van den Berg: 

A copy of your letter to the Trustee Council regarding the December 5, 1991 
Council meeting has been forwarded to me. Thank you for your suggestions 
regarding development of public participation policies for restoration projects 
following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. 

I hope that you have found public notice adequate for subsequent Trustee 
Council meetings. As I am sure you are aware, at all subsequent Trustee 
Council meetings there has been a public comment period which was 
teleconferenced to the communities in the spill affected area, as well as to 
Juneau and Fairbanks. The Fairbanks site is the Legislative Information 
Office located at 119 N Cushman St., Suite 101. In addition, by contacting the 
Oil Spill Public Information Center at 800/478-7745, you can be added to a 
mailing list to receive advance notification of all Trustee Council meetings. 

Your comments, along with those received from other members of the 
public, will be carefully considered as the Trustee Council and the Restoration 
Team make decisions about establishment of the Public Advisory Group and 
other elements of a public involvement program. 

I very much appreciate your ideas and concerns. If you have additional 
comments or questions, please feel free to contact me in care of the address 
above. 

Sincerely yours, 

d--~ 
Dave Gibbons, PhD 
Interim Administrative Director 

cc: Trustee Council 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Law, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, NOAA, Departments of Agricufture, and Interior 


